

November 17, 2014

David Kim
The Bascom Group, LLC
26 Corporate Park Drive, Ste 200
Irvine, CA 92606-3115

Dear David,

On behalf of the Emeril Lagasse Foundation, I wanted to thank you for your ten years of generosity. Since its beginning, we have been lucky to call you and the Bascom Group donors, partners, and friends.

Your generosity has helped us expand our impact on the lives of thousands of children. As you know, the Emeril Lagasse Foundation seeks to inspire, mentor, and enable all young people, especially those from disadvantaged circumstances, to realize their full potential. We do this through nutritional education, life skills development, and culinary training. But this work cannot be done alone; we must rely on devoted donors like you.

Thank you again for your support. We look forward to another ten years together!

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD & FOUNDER Emeril J. Lagasse, III

> CO - FOUNDER Alden Lagasse

SECRETARY/TREASURER Mark S. Stein

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Mario Batali
Paul Frank
Robert Goldstein
Alden Lagasse
Emeril Lagasse
Eric Linquest
Mark Romig
Gary N. Solomon
Mark S. Stein
Michael C. Thompson

PRESIDENT Brian Kish Best wishes,

Brian Kish President,

**Emeril Lagasse Foundation** 

P.S. A formal receipt and gift acknowledgement will be sent to you in a separate communication